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November 30, 2010

TO: VARIABLE INSURANCE PRODUCTS ADVISORY COMMITTEE No. 11-10 RE: DECEMBER 15
VARIABLE INSURANCE PRODUCTS ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING CHANGED TO
CONFERENCE CALL
 

The December 15th meeting of the Variable Insurance Products Advisory Committee, which
had been scheduled to convene at the offices of the Investment Company Institute, now will
be conducted as a conference call.  There will not be an in-person meeting at the Institute. 
The call will begin at 11:00 a.m. Eastern time and should conclude no later than 1:30 p.m. 
A draft agenda is attached.

Once you register for the conference call, you will be added to a list of members who will be
sent dial-in information.  You may register for the conference call online at
http://members.ici.org/reg/vipac.  If you have questions about registration, please contact
Ruth Tadesse at (202) 326-5836 or rtadesse@ici.org.  In addition, please provide any items
you would like to discuss at the meeting on the online form. 

 

Heather L. Traeger
Associate Counsel

Attachment

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and

http://members.ici.org/reg/vipac
mailto:rtadesse@ici.org
https://icinew-stage.ici.org/pdf/24749.pdf


should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


